
From: 
Susan Foster 
Kilcoy Lane 
Conondale  Qld  4552 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to submit my comments on the ‘Options For The Future Regulation of Low Risk Products’ 
 
I strongly reject option 4 of the TGA Consultation which will not only restrict homeopathic 
information, remedies and my access to them but will completely eradicate my right to freedom of 
choice in whatever health modality I think suits me.  I’ve been using homeopathy for 30 years and it 
has never failed to heal/cure any ailment I’ve had at any time in a gentle, non threatening manner 
with no harmful side effects.  I would be completely devastated and very upset if it was taken from 
me. 
 
The TGA and every drug regulating authority around the world considers homeopathic remedies to 
be “low-risk” medicines – there’s no reason for that position to change now.  Millions world-wide 
successfully use this form of treatment and if the TGA is, as they say, there to uphold our safety in 
relation to medicines and treatment, and not to restrict our access to safe/low risk medicines then 
homeopathy in no uncertain terms meets this criteria. 
 
I choose and therefore suggest that option 1 be the way to proceed now. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Signed:    Susan Foster 

 
 
 
 
 
 


